COPY. 4
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

9th July, 1915.

Dear 8ir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 29th uitimo,
with reference to the opening cut in the bulkhead of the
gteamer "RIO TEJOY, and in reply I have to state that, in
the cireumstances, you should notify the Owmer that if he
desires this vessel's class retained in the Register Book an
efficient watertight door must be fitted to the opening in
the bulkhead on frame 64, and the work is required to be
done to the satisfaction of the Soclety's Surveyors.

At the same time ‘PBa should request the Owner to
stateddfinitely when and where this will be done.

I sm, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary
G, !ayne ESQ.,
LISBON.

3,‘ ' Regiate
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